
   
 
  
Request under Freedom of Information Act 2000 
 
Request Ref: NGFOI 17/18: 580 
    
Thank you for your request for information received at Northampton General Hospital NHS 
Trust (NGH) on 26/03/18.  
 
I am pleased to be able to provide you with the following information.  
 

 Are you currently achieving your 6 week diagnostic standard targets?  
Yes 
 

 In the last 12 months have you used an agency Endoscopy consultant for supply of 
Endoscopy services?  
Yes 
 

 In the last 12 months, which providers have you used for your Endoscopy services? 
Outsourcing to local private hospital  
 

 In the last 12 months, how much have you spent on insourcing your Endoscopy 
services?  
Zero. We do not insource endoscopy, we only outsource. 

 

 Are you currently being charged, Below, ON, or Above NHS tariff?  
On 

 

 How much are you charged per day of Endoscopy service?  
Zero 
 

 In the last 12 months, how many of those months have you used an insourced 
provider for your Endoscopy services?  
Zero. We do not insource endoscopy, we only outsource. 
 

 Was this service tendered for?  
N/A 
 

 Who was successful with the tender allocation?  
N/A 
 

 How much are you charged for the following procedures?  
1. OGDs 
2. Colonoscopy  
3. Flexi Sigmoidoscopy 
4. E.R.C.P  
5. EUS-  

N/A 
 



 When using an insourcing provider, on average how many patients have been seen 
over a set weekend service (Saturday and Sunday)?  
N/A 
 

 Do you currently require Endoscopy services?  
No 
 

 Please provide us with the name, title and contact details of the head of Endoscopy 
services.   
Directorate Manager for Respiratory, Gastroenterology and Endoscopy 
It is not Trust practice to divulge the details for staff members below board 
level, however, we would be happy to forward on correspondence on your 
behalf. 

 


